
Nirmala Memorial Foundation College of Commerce & Science 

Notice 

(For Students of Second and Third Year B.Com (A & F) 

21st July, 2023 

The Departments of B.Com (A & F) in association with IQAC have organized 
an Educational Tour and Career Counseling Session at The Institute of 
Chartered Accountants of India (Western Regional Office) on Friday, 28th 
July, 2023 from 9.00 am for the students of First, Second and Third Year 
B.Com (A & F). 

The visit will give detailed information about various courses in accounting 
and finance that can be done at undergraduate and postgraduate level and an 
opportunity to visit the Accounting Museum. 

Students need to register their name by paying a deposit of Rs 100/- ( which 
will be refunded to students after the visit) to Ms. Michelle Menezes latest by 
Monday, 24th July, 2023. 

A meeting will be held on Wednesday, 26th July, 2023 at 9:00 am in the 
respective class to brief the student about the visit. Students are directed to 
take maximum advantage of this visit. 

Note: 1. The said visit is a part of internal assessment and hence mandate to 
attend. 

2. First two lectures will be held on the day of visit. 

(1/C Príncipal) 
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